
Sault Tribe to hold townhall meetings Sept. 2-3  
  
The Sault Tribe Board of Directors will hold two virtual townhall meetings on Sept. 2 at 6 p.m. 
and Sept. 3 at 1 p.m. The meetings will be held via Zoom; members must register in advance at 
https://fs29.formsite.com/SaultT/q1aksnvjv3/index.html. 
 
Originally, the meetings were to be held both virtually and in person, but in person has been 
dropped due to COVID-19 Delta variant concerns. Members are invited to join in to give their 
input on a list of tribal spending priorities.  
 
The Zoom link to attend is https://zoom.us/j/96906911516.  
  
Please contact Linda Grossett at (800) 793-0660 with any questions.  
### 


